ST MARY'S CHURCH of ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher Mr S Smith

0121 675 1729 Tel: Fax: 0121 675 5065

Email:enquiry@stmryb29.bham.sch.uk



Lodge Hill Road Selly Oak **BIRMINGHAM B29 6NU**

Dear Parents,

Peace Festival at St George's CE Primary - Friday 13th July 2018

Our Senior Choir has been invited to take part in a 'Peace Festival' at St George's CE Primary School in Edgbaston. The children have been invited to attend the morning dedication of a new prayer garden led by the Archdeacon of Birmingham, Ven. Hayward Osbourne. They have also been asked to sing one song at this dedication service.

The festival begins at 13.30 in the afternoon and is open to all, so if any families would like to attend you are more than welcome. (Address: St George's CE Primary School, Beaufort Road, Edgbaston, B16 8HY.) We will be singing 4 songs during the festival on the festival stage. Other Activities at the festival will include: a peace exhibition; an interactive circus; arts and crafts; art tattoos, face painting; a maypole; Morris Dancers and hair braiding.

We will be travelling to the festival by coach - leaving at 10.30am and returning by 3.00pm. If you can make a donation of £2.00 towards the cost of this transport, it would be greatly appreciated. Your child will need a packed lunch for the trip.

Some of the activities ask for a charitable donation to paid for taking part and there will be some treats and drinks available – the recommended spending money maximum amount is £5.00 although this is not a requirement.

Please return th	ne slip below to give permission for your child to attend this event.
Mr B Warland Deputy Headteacher	
	Peace Festival at St George's CE Primary - Friday 13th July 2018
I give persmission for School on Friday 13 th J	
	2 towards travel costs, please make cheques payable to: BCC General Fund Revenue, ide an envelope or pay online:www.schoolmoney.co.uk
Signed	Date